
NOTICE TO BID
The Harvard Public Schools in the Town of Harvard are seeking 
sealed bids from qualified sports equipment contractors to 
install a new gym divider curtain at The Bromfield School, 14 
Massachusetts Avenue, Harvard, MA 01451.
Bid documents with specifications will be available by emailing 
pharrigan@psharvard.org. All bids must conform to the 
specifications of the bid documents and be submitted on the 
proper forms to be considered a valid bid. Sealed bids entitled 
“RFP New Gym Divider Curtain” will be accepted at The 
Bromfield School, 14 Massachusetts Avenue, Harvard, MA 
01451, until Thursday, Oct. 13, 2022, at 2 p.m. at which time 
the bids will be publicly opened at the Harvard Public Schools 
Central Office at 27A Massachusetts Ave, Harvard, MA 01451. 
The Town of Harvard reserves the right to reject any and all bids, 
wholly or in part and to make awards in a manner deemed in the 
best interest of the Town.

Karen Shuttle, Business Office 
Harvard Public Schools
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